

TERM 2 | THE WAY NEWSLETTER | FRIDAY 6 JUNE 2025



## CAN YOU HOST JAPANESE STUDENTS?

We are excitedly anticipating a visit from Takayama Junior High School, our sister school, who will be visiting the College - 1 – 5 August 2025. Hosting students will provide your family with an amazing intercultural experience. We have always had such positive feedback from families who have hosted and it is a vital part of our Japanese language program within the College community. The Japanese students are here to experience Australian Culture and our style of family life to improve their spoken English.

- Students attend school on weekdays and enjoy
- · Family life with you on the weekend
- Japanese language is not necessary.
- Students just fit in with your family routines eat your food
- They need their own bed but can share a room, they will need to be in pairs or in three's.

Families are paid \$55 per night (\$110 to host 2 students)

If you are interested in hosting students, please click on this link and fill out the online form.

Thank you for considering this wonderful opportunity.

## **Mrs Fiona Byrne**

Languages Coordinator - Senior School